

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\mfl\staff\admin\letters\french\yr 9 - 03.02.2020 french onatti letter play - january 2019.docx

9th January 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Year 9 B, C, G, H - Visit by the Onatti Theatre Company

On Monday 3rd February 2020 we have arranged for the Onatti Theatre Company to come into school to perform a play in French called "Les Garçons".

The play will be performed in the afternoon during period 5, in the main hall, and we would like all students in year 9 forms B, C, H and G, who study French, to attend this production. It is a wonderful opportunity for them to see a play that has been written and produced specifically for students of their age. French teachers will prepare students in lesson beforehand to maximise learning and enjoyment.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the production of £5 per student. If there are insufficient contributions, the event will have to be cancelled. In order for this engaging event to go ahead, contributions need to be made by **Friday 17**th **January** via The Holt Café at which point students will be given a French Play Ticket.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr R Darby Head of French